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Transgender Bathroom Controversy May Find its Way to
Workplaces

News

6.13.16 

In the article, “Transgender Bathroom Controversy May Find its Way to Workplaces,” featured in

Law Week Colorado, Danielle Urban addresses concerns of employers regarding how to

accommodate all of their employees best and offers up advice on how to do so.

To read the full article, please visit Law Week Colorado [subscription required].

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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